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Dear Postgraduates: 

We hope that you are enjoying your summer and are energized and excited for the upcoming 
school year. 

Upon your arrival to campus, there will be an orientation for Post Graduates. The goal of this 
program is to provide support as you make the transition to Taft and to introduce you to the 
different areas and faces of the School that will help guide you as you manage your life during the 
first weeks of school. 

We write to you at this time to provide you with a calendar of events that will take place during 
the days preceding the first day of classes to help you plan your trip to Watertown. We will kick 
off with a barbeque on Tuesday evening, September 3rd, at 6:00 p.m. (location to be determined).  

On Wednesday morning, we will continue our program with a series of meetings that will 
conclude before noon. These meetings will provide each of you with a chance to meet members 
of the Taft community and ask questions that you may have as you begin your year at Taft. 

That said, unless you arrive early for preseason athletics, you should plan to move into your room 
on Tuesday afternoon, September 3rd. We look forward to seeing you in September. Please feel 
free to contact either one of us if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. McAloon          and    Ms. Santos  

Dean of the Senior Class      Dean of the Senior Class 

mmcaloon@taftschool.org	 	 	 	 	 santosp@taftschool.org 
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